
The Corporation of the District of Saanich | Mayor’s Office 

770 Vernon Avenue Victoria BC V8X 2W7 | T 250-475-5510 | www.saanich.ca 

 

 

 
 
 

 
April 8, 2024 
 
Manish Rughani 
Advisory Team - Walk for Values  
 
Via email: mrughani@walkforvalues.com  
 
Dear: Manish Rughani  
  
Re: Letter of Recognition – Human Values Day  

 
I am very pleased to provide a letter from my desk as Mayor of Saanich, recognizing April 
24th as Human Values Day.  
 
I would also like to recognize the great work of the Walk for Values Advisory Team   
for promoting attributes of honesty, integrity, tolerance, responsibility, compassion, 
altruism, justice and respect, which are fundamental to human experience across different 
countries, cultures and communities. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing advocacy. Your time, efforts and passion do not go unnoticed. 
 
 
Kindest Regards, 

 
Dean Murdock 
Mayor 
District of Saanich  
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